
PROCEEDINGS OF THE TOWN COUNCIL OF 
THE CORPORATION OF LIBERTY, INDIANA 

Additional Appropriation Hearing 
March 3, 2025 

 
The Town Council of the Town of Liberty, Indiana had an additional appropriation hearing on March 3, 2025 at the 
Town’s Street garage building located at 827 N. Market Street. 
 
Town Council Vice President Dereck Tipton  called the meeting to order. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
Present were:  Derrek Jenkins, Jerry Kahl and Ross Keasling. 
 
Also in attendance was Melissa Shepler, Clerk-Treasurer,  Matt Reuss, Todd Dickenson and Jim Franklin. 
 

 HEARING 
 
 Ms. Shepler reviewed the additional appropriation funding requests as per the Council’s discussions during the 

executive session of February 3, 2025.   
 
 Mr. Tipton asked for public input. 
 
 No public input was received. 
 
 ADJOURN 
 
 There being no further business, on a motion made by Mr. Keasling and supported by Mr. Kahl the meeting was 

adjourned. 
 
 

        Dereck Tipton     
       Dereck Tipton, Vice President 
        
 
 
ATTEST:  Melissa Shepler     
 Melissa Shepler, Clerk-Treasurer 


